Chan, Mark

From: eran Moroan

Sent: 19 June 2019 17:46

To: Chan, Mark

Subject: Re: Site Visit for 2019/1663/P - Flat A, 35 Leighton Grove
Dear Mark,

Thanks for the update, happy to agree to an extension of time until 21/06/2019.

Best Wishes

Kieran Morgan
Director

Found Associates Lid
14-16 Great Pultenay 5t
London W1F 8ND

foundassociates.com

Found.

From: "Chan, Mark" <Mark.Chan@camden.gov.uk>
Date: Wednesday, 19 June 2019 at 17:44

To: Kieran Morgan [

Subject: RE: Site Visit for 2019/1663/P — Flat A, 35 Leighton Grove
Dear Mr Morgan,

Your application is likely to be approved but before a final decision can be issued, can | get you to agree to
an extension of time until 21/06/20197

Kind regards,

Mark Chan
Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5703

Flin]ELS’

From: Kieran Morgan [

Sent: 10 June 2019 11:34
To: Chan, Mark <Mark.Chan@camden.gov.uk=>
Subject: Re: Site Visit for 2019/1663/P — Flat A, 35 Leighton Grove

Hi Mark,

Is there any update on the decision for this? My client is very keen to find out if they can proceed.

Best Wishes



